
NAPLAN- As you may be aware, the NAPLAN testing window is
approaching. NAPLAN online has a test window from Wednesday 13th
March - Monday 25th March 2024. Standardised tests are a snapshot
of a student’s academic progress on a given day. Wooragee Primary
School endeavours to provide a supporting and non-threatening
approach to the tests. However, parents with concerns regarding
NAPLAN, or who wish to withdraw their child will need to speak directly
with their child’s teacher, or to Grace Panjari, the school’s NAPLAN
coordinator. Over the next couple of weeks, Year 3 and Year 5 students
will be having practice sessions using NAPLAN online. 

Folk Festival Volunteers -It is that time of year again, the folk festival
is on Friday 22nd of March. The theme is “Oh the plays you go’ by Dr.
Seuss. Students can dress up in colourful clothes and we will make
props to carry at school. We are hoping to run a hot corn on a stick-
stall. For this to go ahead, we need volunteers. Click here to volunteer

Student Lead Conferences: Monday the 25th of March students will go
home at 12:30 pm and return at a pre designated time to lead you
through the process. These conferences replace parent teacher
interviews. We have decided to do these twice a year to give parents
and carers the opportunity to celebrate their child’s progress. Your
child takes part in these conferences to describe and present some of
the work they have been doing. Term 1: Student led conference/ Term
2: Written reports are sent home/ Term 3: Student led conference/
Term 4: Written reports are sent home 

Easter Egg Donations (Student Leadership): Student leadership
would like to run the “Guess how many eggs in the jar?” competition
again this year. Donations of small Easter eggs would be greatly
appreciated.

T E R M  1  C A L E N D A R

F R I D A Y  1 S T  M A R C H  
S C H O O L S  C L E A N  U P  A U S T R A L I A  D A Y  

W E D N E S D A Y  6 T H  M A R C H
N O  S C H O O L  F O R  F O U N D A T I O N  S T U D E N T S

M O N D A Y  1 1 T H  M A R C H  L A B O U R  D A Y
N O  S C H O O L  F O R  S T A F F  O R  S T U D E N T S

W E D N E S D A Y  1 3 - 1 9 T H  M A R C H  
N A P L A N  T E S T I N G

T H U R S D A Y  2 1 S T  M A R C H
L A N G U A G E S  D A Y  @  B E E C H W O R T H

F R I D A Y  2 2 N D  M A R C H
F O L K  F E S T I V A L  P A R A D E

M O N D A Y  2 5 T H  M A R C H
S T U D E N T  L E A D  I N T E R V I E W S

S T U D E N T S  F I N I S H  S C H O O L  1 2 : 3 0 P M

W E D N E S D A Y  2 7 T H  M A R C H
T A B L O I D  S P O R T S  D A Y

T H U R S D A Y  2 8 T H  M A R C H
L A S T  D A Y  O F  T E R M  2 : 2 0  F I N I S H

 

From the Principal's Desk
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T E R M  1  W E E K  5   |  M A R C H  2 0 2 4

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

School Hours
Start 9:00am Finish 3:20PM

Supervision begins @8:35 and Ends @3:45(For those travelling on the Late bus)
Children will be unsupervised if dropped off or picked up outside these hours

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18Jh60zXx6xqk11ubYLx4Yjy2gWEqXVife9JtjWMu1D0/edit?usp=sharing


Honourable Mention: Harvey 

Clean Up Australia Day

Harvey has been using his
playtime this week to also

Clean Up Australia. 

Well done Harvey and Thank
You!



Education Support Lunch Clubs



Nellie News
Nellie has been working hard on building her confidence around new
people and men in the school building. She currently does a bark and
then checks out if they are safe, but does get spooked again when the
person moves. Slow movements with minimal eye and holding position
until she is settled, is best. 

Nellie is nailing being with the students and helping them transition into
school, for a calm down cuddle or just being in the space for a passing
pat. 

One of our Year 5 students has recently taught her a new trick. She can
now bop her nose into the students’ palm before getting a treat. 

Just a reminder to leave dogs in cars or outside the school grounds if
Nellie is in the yard. 

The Resilience Project

The Resilience Project is committed to teaching positive mental health
strategies to prevent mental ill-health and build young people’s capacity to
deal with adversity.
Teachers and students will engage in weekly lessons and activities around
the key principles of Gratitude, Empathy, Mindfulness (GEM), and Emotional
Literacy to build resilience.

Check out their website for more information:
The Resilience Project

And check out TRP@HOME; a place filled with inspiration and activities for the
whole family, to help improve your wellbeing and build resilience.
TRP@HOME

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/at-home/parents-2023/
 

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/at-home/


It was such a
success that we
will continue it
next week with

a new
classmate

In the 3/4 room we have been working on kindness.
Last week the students received a secret name that they

had to show kindness for over the week. It has been
very sweet to witness the acts of kindness between each

other. 



www.wooragee.ps.vic.edu.au

Wooragee Primary School is a Child Safe School

Our school collects and uses student and parent personal information for standard school
functions or where permitted by law, as stated in the Schools’ Privacy Policy and the Schools’

Privacy Collection Notice.
Our Photographing, Filming and Recording Students Policy 

, describes how we collect and use photographs, video and recordings of students. The policy
also explains when parent consent is required and how it can be provided and withdrawn. 

https://www.woorageeps.vic.edu.au/index.html
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-policy
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-collection-notice
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-collection-notice
https://www.woorageeps.vic.edu.au/policies.html
https://www.woorageeps.vic.edu.au/policies.html


February March

11 Finlay
19 Abel
21 Lottie

23 Sophie-
Maree

24 Matilda
24 Logan

1 Lexi
5 Cameron

13 Eviee
22 Lila

23 Margaux
24 Ty

31 Audrey

Birthdays

Thankyou

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

S O P H I E  A N D  T Y L A  F O R  H E L P I N G  T O  M A K E  P L U M  J A M   
X A N D E R  A N D  M U R P H Y  F O R  H E L P I N G  T O  C H O P  U P  P L U M S

O W E N  F O R  V O L U N T E E R I N G  I N  T H E  G A R D E N
C O L C O T T S  A N D  T A S H  F O R  D O N A T I N G  B O O K S  F O R  T H E  B O O K  S T A L L

Scout, for helping others 
Jasper, for showing great resilience during a challenging STEM activity.
Jimmy, for inviting a peer to play with him if they didn’t have anyone.

Winnie, for helping the younger students when they graze their knees. 
Logan, for moving away when needing to focus. 

Jasper, for moving away from distractions. 
Ryder, for listening straight away when Ms. P asked for attention. 

Finlay, for making a good choice where to sit during our Reading Mini Lesson
James, for his work with predicting a text from the front cover. 
Audrey, for understanding that learning can be uncomfortable.
Piper, for understanding that learning can be uncomfortable.

Ted, for taking the time to share read with others
Lila, for the excitement she has towards her reading

Daisy, for making good choice while working with Des
Margaux, for her ideas with realistic characters in writing.

For Artie, for your responsible reading from your book box! 
For Renn, for putting up your hand and contributing to the conversation. 

For Frankie K, for making a responsible choice on the floor and moving to where you could focus. 
For Adeline, for trying your best in spelling this week! 

For Lexi, for helping to pack away the activities after our Investigation sessions. 
For Piper, for always trying your best to complete tasks to a high standard.
For Zya, for accepting challenges and demonstrating wonderful resilience!

For Cameron, for taking responsibility for your learning and understanding that the discomfort is
worth it.

For Nate, for demonstrating respect for others - adults and students alike. 





Donations
needed for
Cow Poo

Lotto Prizes

THE WOORAGEE WAY
RESPECT: For self, others, community and environment

RESILIENCE: Trying hard, bouncing back, persisting
RESPONSIBILITY: For our learning, our thoughts and our actions

Donations
needed for
book stall

Help
Needed for

Baked
Potatos

Help needed
to collect
wood for

raffle

Community Events
Click here to help on the day

Help
Needed for

Baked
Potatoes

https://docs.google.com/document/d/138o-ZiJjWd8r4mQ7yhrK2rFphcEfWq3M85fBEsocLVU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjesSbWimEuiLKFKBy-ZdS1IhFti-jK_/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115720999008112414310&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjesSbWimEuiLKFKBy-ZdS1IhFti-jK_/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115720999008112414310&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjesSbWimEuiLKFKBy-ZdS1IhFti-jK_/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115720999008112414310&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjesSbWimEuiLKFKBy-ZdS1IhFti-jK_/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115720999008112414310&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1VjesSbWimEuiLKFKBy-ZdS1IhFti-jK_/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115720999008112414310&rtpof=true&sd=true



